Standing Committee, 03:02 PM 18/11/2005, Urgent meeting

To: Standing Committee
From: Helen Arthurson <harthur2@une.edu.au>

Subject: Urgent meeting

Cc: Bcc: Attached:

Dear Standing Committee members,

The Chancellor has asked that there be a meeting of the Standing Committee of Council to discuss the sale of Tattersall's Hotel.

it is anticipated that this can be a brief meeting between the Buildings and Grounds Committee meeting and the Audit and Compliance Committee meeting, at approximately 10.50am on Monday, 21 November 2005, in the Council Room.

Yours sincerely, Helen